
 

 

 
 
 
MEMORANDUM 2015/16-15 
 
 
To: Members of the Division of Engineering Science  
 Chairs and Directors 
  
From: Cristina Amon 
 
Date: May 20, 2016 
 
Re: Term Extension of Chair, Division of Engineering Science 

 
I am pleased to announce the six-month extension to the term of Professor Mark Kortschot as Chair, 
Division of Engineering Science, from July 1 – December 31, 2016. 
 
Mark joined the Department of Chemical Engineering and Applied Chemistry in 1988 and was 
promoted to Associate Professor in 1993 and to full Professor in 1998.  Prior to his appointment in 
Engineering Science in 2011, he served as Associate Director of the Pulp and Paper Centre, Associate 
Chair of Graduate Studies and Associate Chair of Undergraduate Studies in the Department of 
Chemical Engineering and Applied Chemistry, and Acting Chair, First Year for the Faculty of Applied 
Science and Engineering. 
 
I am very grateful to Mark for his leadership and commitment to Engineering Science and the Faculty 
by agreeing to continue his service as Chair to the end of December.   


